From: Rita Frick

To: Rita Frick
Subject: TML Region 8 Director
Date: Friday, August 23, 2024 8:24:04 AM

Good Morning TML Region 8 member.

Please see the message below from City of Hurst Councilmember Jon McKenzie requesting your
city’s support as the TML Region 8 Board Director.

Thank you — Rita

Rita Frick TRMC, CMC
City Secretary
City of Hurst

S

I would appreciate the support of your city in continuing my work as the TML Region 8 Board
Director. My name is Jon McKenzie and I have been a city council member in Hurst for 7
years and served in TML leadership positions in Region 8 for 3 years. A recent change to the
TML Constitution has shifted this election from a local Region 8 meeting to a ballot vote
administered by TML.

The primary contact for TML in your city should have received a ballot from TML in the mail
this week. I would appreciate your city supporting my re-election to continue serving as the
TML Region 8 Board Director. Since being elected as the Region 8 Board Director, I have
participated in all board meetings, served on the Nominating and Member Services
committees, participated in the TML Legislative Summit, and attended several other TML
events.

I work full-time as a minister, and our church allows me the flexibility in schedule to attend
these meetings that have taken place in Austin, Beaumont, Dallas, and our neighboring city of
North Richland Hills. A flexible work schedule also allows me the time to participate in
committee meetings and communicate with city leaders in Region 8. My goal has always
been to build connections across all of Region 8 and represent the interests of our region at
TML meetings.

If you have any questions, my cell phone is 817-437-2236 and I am always happy to connect
and share resources.

I appreciate your consideration!
Jon McKenzie

Hurst City Council - Place 6
TML Region 8 Board Director
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